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Louise White

From: Porirua Construction <poriruaconstruction@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 September 2020 9:02 PM
To: dpreview
Subject: [EXTERNAL] District plan trees

Hi 
 
District plan has rules about height recession planes for houses from boundaries to restrict how much light a neighbours 
house might block your light but has nothing about trees which can do the same thing. 
Currently height recession planes for a house are 3m up from the boundary then on a 45 degree angle from there. 
I think this same rule should apply for trees.   
If you have a problem with your neighbour tree and it is over this height recession plane you should be allowed to get it 
professionally cut back so that it comply. 
 
This should be added to the new district plan! 
 
 
--  
Kind regards 
 
Rowland Rich 
 
0274 316 007 
www.poriruaconstruction.co.nz 
www.facebook.com/PoriruaConstruction 


